
Dear Parents 
  
Y6 VISIT TO SWANMORE COLLEGE TO WATCH PANTOMIME 
AT 1.00pm ON FRIDAY, 14th DECEMBER 
  
The children Year 6 have been given the opportunity to watch Swanmore College’s pantomime “Snow 

White” on Friday, 14th December.. 
  
We will leave school at 12.30pm to walk to Swanmore College and will walk back to arrive at Swanmore 
Primary School by the end of the day at 3.30pm.  
  
In order to leave at 12.30pm could the children please bring a packed lunch to school on 14th December 

to eat in class before we leave.    
  
Thank you for your help. 
  
Yours sincerely 
   
J Flynn 
V Hughes 
Z Morgan 

 


